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Comments: I am a home owner an a resident of Deer Valley Estates for the past 14 yrs and our development has

worked tirelessly over the years to ensure that our community is as fire resistant as possible. Through mitigation

both inside the development and adjacent forestry lands we've come along ways. Thank you to all who are

responsible!  

The restoration project that is proposed in the HD's will further help solidify much progress already made to help

secure the safety to all the residents surrounding this beautiful mountain range. I'm a retired firefighter with more

than 27 years of experience in Urban Interface Wild land operations so as you may have guessed I fully support

the restoration project..  

As far as the ATV trail is concerned I believe that the pro's outweigh the con's. A 50" wide trail not only creates a

more sufficient fire break but it will also allow Fire Crews easier, quicker and safer access if a catastrophic event

were to occur. Occasional ATV use will help insure that the break stays intact more effectively than foot or

horseback would, not to mention the legacy costs associated with maintaining a foot trail.

Let's do everything possible not to experience what Calif and Oregon are going through right now. It's not pretty!

Stay safe and enjoy!              


